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Kenai Peninsula Borough

Flood P lain Task  Force
March 18, 2009 - 6:00 p.m. Regular Meeting                                 Seward City Hall, 410 Adams Street, Seward

Ron Long
Assembly Member

Charlie Pierce
Assembly Member

Kevin Lyon
Capital Projects

Dan Mahalak
Capital Projects

Jane Gabler
Kenai River Center

Holly Montague
Legal Department

Scott Walden
Office of Emergency
Services

Todd Peterson
Planning Commission

Sue McClure
Planning Commission

Max Best
Planning Department

Ron Wille
Road Service Area
Board

Bill Williamson
Seward Bear Creek
Flood Service Area

Randy Stauffer
Seward Bear Creek
Flood Service Area

Jim McCracken
Public Representative

Robert Hicks
Public Representative

Matt Gray
Puplic Representative

Christie Terry
City of Seward
Planning Department

Staff:

Shellie Morgan
Deputy Clerk

A. Welcome and Introductions

B. Public Comment

C. Options of Notification

• Warning recorded on Plats
• Warnings printed on maps
• Signs posted on roads entering affected areas

D. Development Restriction

• Covenants 
• Building Codes
• Planning Codes
• Road & Subdivision Codes

F. Flood Debris

• Classification by DNR
• Proper removal

G. Map Development

H. General Discussion and Questions

I. Task Force Meeting and Announcements

J. Adjournment


